
HEALTHY STREETS
Aurora-Licton Springs 
Neighborhood
Construction is starting soon! 
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New medians
with bike cut 
throughs

Greenwood
Park

Learn more about project details and sign up for 
construction email updates on our website:

seattle.gov/transportation/Aurora-Licton-Healthy-Street

As soon as September, the Aurora-Licton Springs 
Healthy Street, on N 100th St and Fremont Ave N, is 
becoming permanent!

We will be installing permanent signage 
with a concrete block base or planter with 
new painted curb space around it at each 
intersection.  
Unauthorized on-street parking located within 
20ft of the intersection will be removed for the 
new installation.

HEALTHY
STREETS



P.O. Box 34996 
Seattle,WA 98124-4996

What to Expect During Construction
Typical construction hours are weekdays 7 AM to 5 PM 
with possible weekend work. Other expected construction 
impacts may include:

• Noise, vibration, dust, and debris
• Construction staging and parking impacts near the 

work sites
• “No Parking” areas and other parking impacts
• Crosswalk and sidewalk closures, and detours for 

people walking and biking
• Changes in construction schedule due to weather, etc. 
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What are Healthy Streets?
Healthy Streets are closed to pass through traffic, but 
open to people walking, rolling, biking, and playing. The 
goal of this program is to open up more space for people 
rather than cars—improving community and individual 
health, safety and mobility.


